
HELLO 2ND GRADER!  

My name is Mrs. Boss and I am so excited to be your teacher this year.  It’s 

going to be a fun year filled with lots of learning and new adventures.  We 

are going to read a lot of books, learn new things in math, do some great 

science experiments, and do so many other fun things!  You are going to 

learn a lot this year, while having fun in school. I know you’re ready! 

I hope you had an awesome summer and I can’t wait to hear all about it.  My 

favorite part of summer was spending time with my family and friends, and 

relaxing on the beach and by the pool.  I will tell you all about it when we see 

each other on Wednesday, September 4th. 

We will be having a snack every morning and you can bring a spill-proof water 

bottle to keep on your desk. It gets quite warm in our classroom, so dress 

accordingly. 

Enjoy the rest of your summer and I will see you soon in Room B-6! 

Hugs, 

Mrs. Boss                             

    


